
Westario Power Inc. 
24 East Ridge Road 

R.R. #2 
Walkerton, ON 

N0G 2V0 
Tel: (519) 507-6666 
Fax: (519) 507-6787 

 

October 20, 2009 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary   BY E-MAIL 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27

th
 Floor 

2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2008-0150 Consultation on Energy Issues Relating to Low-Income 
Consumers 
 
With reference to the Board’s letter dated September 28, 2009, Westario Power Inc is 
please to provide the following status update of initiatives relating to Low-Income Energy 
Consumers.  
 
Westario Power Inc., in partnership with the United Way and other utility supporters, is a 
supporter of “Winter Warmth” in efforts to spread warmth during the winter season. Winter 
warmth is an initiative that helps families in need with their utility bills during the cold winter 
months. The program is coordinated by a network of communities through the United Way 
and funded by participating utility companies. 
 
Westario Power Inc. will continue participation in the “Winter Warmth” Program for the 
2009-2010 winter season, under the existing funding and partnership arrangements with 
the United Way and other participating utility companies. 
 
If you require additional information or clarification of any matter herein, please contact 
Lisa Milne, President & CEO at 519.507.6666 extension 216 or myself at extension 211 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 

 
David J. Smelsky, CMA 
Chief Financial Officer 
 
 


